
Foreword

Hello friends of historical rallying,

Welcome to our monthly news from the world of historical rallying and from RREvents, the     
organizers of Coppa d́Europa and Coppa d́Europa GT.

There are still a few starting places available for the 2024 
Coppa.....

We have received a nice, satisfactory number of entries. Our next, 
second, entry deadline is 31st December. Don't forget to enter in 
time for the 18th Coppa d'Europa, which goes through 6 countries 
to the Alps, because remember "full is full". 

"New" systems

Things are getting even more interesting for our CoppaSuper class and partly also for our Coppa-
Sport class: For these classes, in addition to our well-known "track finding systems", there are also 
the "new" systems >Blind Line< (Appendix 12) and >Squares< (Appendix 13). We are sure that 
these systems will give you a lot of fun. Please check the regulations on our website to see what 
we have announced about them.

Service team at the Coppa again

After several years without a service provided by us at our Coppa for various reasons, we will be 
offering a competent servicecrew again at the next Coppa. They will try to help our participants 
with minor vehicle problems...
The company SCC (Special Car Care) from Oosterhout (NL) will take over this task.

DCS 2024

Our Coppa, which will take place from 21st-24th March 2024, is 
once again the 2nd round of the (DCS) German Classic Series 
2024.
After the Black Forest Winter Challenge taking place in January 2024, this is another great        
opportunity for you to score a lot of points early on. A total of 9 rallies are planned for this      
worthwhile, high-class series. More about this in the next newsletter.


